Blaine County School District #61

Annual Asbestos Notification Letter
For School Year 2024-2025

Date: September 25, 2025
Dear Staff, Guardians and Students:

A copy of our district’s Asbestos Management Plan is available in each school, the BCSD
District Office, 118 W Bullion Street, Hailey, ID and BCSD Buildings and Grounds Office, 1630
Aviation Drive, Hailey, ID. Our Asbestos Management Plan can be viewed at any of these
locations during regular business hours.

The Blaine County School District continues to update and improve the AHERA Asbestos
Management Plan. Any inquiries regarding the management of asbestos-containing materials in
our schools should be directed to our district’s AHERA Designated Person, Mr. Howard Royal
who can be reached at the Buildings and Grounds Office, 1630 Aviation Dr, Hailey, ID.
208-578-5401. You may also reach Mr. Royal by email at hroyal@blaineschools.org.

Sincerely,

o s
im Foudy

~/Superintendent Blaine County School District




